
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Bede-Ling and Lyme Park, West 
Bridgford) (Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (8326) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver Highway Services. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints that drivers are parking inconsiderately in the 
turning heads on Bede-Ling and Lyme Park, West Bridgford, which is causing issues for road safety for 
cyclists and turning movements in the area. To help alleviate these problems it is proposed to introduce ‘No 
Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) around the turning heads. 
 
A plan showing the proposals (Drawing number H/SLW/3788/01) is attached, along with a copy of the site 
notice. 
 

 


